Letter from Frank Schroth to Walter O’Malley

BrooKLyN EAGLE

December 22, 1954

Mr. Walter F. O'Malley
The Brooklyn Dodgers
215 Montague Street
Brooklyn, New York

Dear Walter:

However, Walter, one must be realistic. The greater city
of New York now has three baseball teams, each owning
its own park. Presumably each has done pretty well, It

a revdution to get public money to build a new
ium/for any one of them, but there might be a way to
ther the land.

Sincerely,

Frank D. Schroth/a W

walteromalley.com
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